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The Elite English School

CIR/EES/SEP/2431-24 Date: Sept 30, 2024
SAFETY PROTOCOLS

Dear Parents,
Greetings from the school Medical Team!!!

We would like to thank you for your co-operation in helping us follow the safety protocols
required to ensure that our students are safe at all times. To ensure continued safety we
would like to inform you about certain important precautions that will henceforth be in
place. These are in addition to the already existing ones. Please note:

1.Do not send your ward/s to school if they show one or more of the following
symptoms: -

a) Fever

b) Headache

c) Body Pain

d) Dizziness

e) Throat Pain

f) Cough/Runny nose/Sneezing
g) Red Eye

h) Rashes

i) Diarrhea/Vomiting/Nausea

Please note that the child will be sent back home if any one or more of the above listed
symptoms are observed.

2.As per DHA recommendations (10.1.5) symptomatic students shall remain at home and
seek medical advice where necessary and treatment from a licensed physician. The student
can return to class only if he/she is asymptomatic and must produce a medical certificate

stating fitness.
3.It is mandatory even for students who are sick for any reason other than those listed
above for 2 days or more to report to the school clinic.

4. As the influenza cases are on the rise, it is recommended that the children may take the
annual flu vaccine in addition.

Thanks & Regards,

Dr. SIMRAT
School Doctor™ -




